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Winsome Resources (ASX: WR1) (“Winsome” or the “Company”) advises the Board of Directors has 
resolved to withdraw the share purchase plan (“SPP”) offer first announced to the ASX on 17 February 
2025 and detailed in the SPP offer booklet released to ASX on 24 February 2025.  The Board of 
Directors decided to withdraw the SPP offer due to the current market conditions.   

All application monies already received under the SPP will be refunded to shareholders in full without 
interest, with refund transfers commencing within 5-7 business days. 

Shareholders who applied for shares under the SPP offer are encouraged to ensure their banking 
information is up to date through the Automic Group portal (https://investor.automic.com.au/#/home) for 
funds to be direct debited into their nominated bank account. 

- Ends - 
 

This announcement is authorised for release by the Board of Winsome Resources Limited. 
 

For further information please contact: 
 

INVESTORS     MEDIA 
Chris Evans - Managing Director   Luke Derbyshire – Managing Director 
Winsome Resources     Spoke  

administration@winsomeresources.com.au  luke@hellospoke.com.au 

       +61 488 66 42 46 
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